
Clara Barton Elementary 
February 2023 Newsletter              

Save the Date 
Feb. 7th-9th Book Fair 

Feb. 9th Black & Gold Day/Pens Gear 

Feb. 9th STEAM Family Night 5-7 pm 

Feb. 14th Valentine’s Day Parties 2-3 pm 

Feb. 20th No School — President’s Day 

Feb. 24th  Early Release at 1:30 

Feb. 28th No School for students 

A Note from the Principal 

 

 

 

A Valentine for Parents 
 

A-Thank you for Allowing the staff of Clara Barton to work each day with the most  

important people in your life-your children.  

V-We Value the interest you show in the activities that take place at Clara Barton. 

A-Appreciate the time you have with your children for the time will pass all too quickly. 

L-Our students are Lucky to have parents who place a high priority on education. 

E-We, the staff at Clara Barton, pledge to you that we share your desire to provide your child with an 

Excellent educational experience. 

N-Of all the Needs your child has, the greatest need is you. 

T-Only when parents and schools work Together can common goals be achieved. 

I-Parents play an Important role in helping your children succeed and reach their  

academic goals. 

N-The CB staff feels it is Necessary to thank the parents for all their hard work and  

dedication  they provide to their children. 

E-When family members hold hand they hold Everything in their hands, which is important in life. 

School Contact 

Noelle Haney 
Principal 

 
haneyn@wmasd.org 

 
412-466-9131 

Counselor’s Corner 
 

Beating the Winter Blues with your Family 
 
 

· Exercise (or stretch)) together often.  
Take a walk—the days are getting 
longer! 

· Stick to a regular  sleep schedule and 
weekday routine. 

· Watch a funny movie together—with 
popcorn! 

· Enjoy winter—spring is just around the 
corner! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Lisa Stillwagon – Homeville stillwagonl@wmasd.org 
Terry Whalen - Clara Barton whalent@wmasd.org  

Students of the Month for January 

 106–Lilliana Cappelli 

110–Brayden and  

Bennett Struzynski 

102-Kinsley Wank 

104– Reed Sopko 

105-Mariya and Makai Stoner 

200-Harper Wierchowski 

207– Benny Tessema 

204– Cameron Roberts 

206-Wyatt Earliwine 

208-Carson Kanz 

101-Avery Mozes 

103-Leo Yensick 

Respectful, Responsible and Ready to Learn! 

  @WMClaraBarton 
  #wmtitanpride 



 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Registration for 23-24 is OPEN 

Kindergarten registration is now open for the 23-24 school year! 

Children must be five years old by August 31st. Applicants need to  

apply on-line at www.wmasd.org, click registration and scroll down to the 

online pre-registration link.  



 

 

 

 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Activity 

3rd Grade 2nd Grade 

Mrs. Reynolds class talked about Martin Luther King, Jr. The 
class talked about  ways they can be a “peacemakers” like 

Martin and remembering kindness at school and home.   

The students all did a great job!  



 

 

 

 

Queen of Hearts Visit 

The Queen of Hearts came to visit kindergarten in January. 

We heard a fabulous story about how a knight helped a king save 
the princess. The kindergarten students had so much fun  

learning all about responsibility! 



 

 

 

 

Queen of Hearts Visit continued 

 



 

 

 

100th Day Celebration 

 



 

 

 

Save the Date! 

 



Teacher Feature 
Second Grade: Mrs. Jakub and Mr. Simone 


